FUEL BID NOTICE (Website)

The Odessa R-VII School District, Odessa, MO, is accepting bus fuel bids for the 2024-2025
school year. Bids shall be sealed in an envelope marked “Fuel Bid” and submitted to the
Odessa R-VIl School District, Central Administrative Office, 701 South Third Street, Odessa,
MO 64076, no later than 9:00 am (CST) on Thursday, May 30, 2024. All communications
concerning the bids should be directed to Dr. Roger Feagan at 816-633-5316 or by email at
rfeagan@odessar7.net. The Odessa R-VII Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or

all bids and to waive any informality or technicality in bidding, if it is in the best interest of the
district to do such.



